Belgian Draft Horse Corporation Board Conference Call November 6, 2017

The conference call was called to order at 7:40 p.m. by President Mark Barie. The following were present for the meeting: Mark Barie, Levi Beachy, Jim Carey, David Flickner, Matt Frieden, Jenna Hovermale, Gary Miller, Dean Woodbury, and Teresa Zube. Walter Schaefer Jr, was not present.

An issue with a member being delinquent with paperwork was discussed. Jenna Hovermale will send the member a letter and the board will discuss further at the December meeting.

The location of the National Show was discussed

The National Belgian Show committee recommends that the National Belgian Show return to the Indiana State Fair from 2018-2020. With the proposed rule guidelines and under the stipulation that both groups can agree on a proposed contract to be drafted by the Indiana State fair. Once the contract has been written the committee and Board of Directors will review it for final approval.

Matt Frieden moved to accept the committee's recommendation. Motion passed unanimously

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

Signed:

Jenna Hovermale
Secretary, Belgian Draft Horse Corporation of America